
 

LFNC Excursion Sunday 30th March 2025 

Leader: Dr Ian Thomas – Palaeoecologist and knowledgeable geologist  

“This excursion will visit a number of accessible places of geological/ecological/historical 

interest along the Tamar/Kanamaluka Valley. 

Thinking about formation processes of landforms along the route will enable members to 

conceive of the valley not as a place with a simple single history, but instead, as a place with 

a long complex and at times violent history. 

Members should meet at the Low Head Lighthouse carpark (not the Pilot Station) at 10 

am on the 30th. March. 

The excursion will finish by 2pm in the public car park at Tamar Marine, just off the West 

Tamar Road. Lunch will probably take place at the Supply River historical site where the 

Supply River enters the Tamar/Kanamaluka proper.” 

Ian Thomas 

 

Note from Excursion organiser: 

Ian is giving his time and effort for this excursion. I would like to have a definite commitment 

from LFNC members who can attend. If there are insufficient numbers, I will open the 

excursion to interested members of the Australian Native Plants Society- Northern Group. 

Please email or text Louise that you plan to attend by Monday 17th March: 

loumadska@gmail.com        or  0467199 602 

A memo will be sent out by Monday 24 March with attendees contact numbers so that you 

can car pool if you wish plus other information about the excursion. 

Louise 
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